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27/03/2008 
To:  
The Senate inquiry into the: The Rights of the Terminally Ill (Euthanasia Laws Repeal) Bill 
2008. 
“legcon.sen@aph.gov.au” 
  
From: 
T and R McDonnell 
  
27 March 2008 
  
Subject: 
Submission to the “Senate Inquiry” into the: “The Rights of the Terminally Ill (Euthanasia Laws 
Repeal) Bill 2008.” 
  
Dear Senators, 
  
Please forgive our intrusion on your time.  
Rosemary and I write to you to urge you all to reject Bob Brown’s euthanasia Bill: The Rights of the 
Terminally Ill (Euthanasia Laws Repeal) Bill 2008.  
We feel this to be a piece of malicious legislation. 
  
So we urge you to please stop this bill before our country hoisted with another piece of decimating 
legislation. 
Please help our vulnerable. 
  
  
Sincerely,  
Terry and Rosemary McDonnell. W.A 
  




